
Girls on the Run Mid Michigan Scholarship Program 

 
 

 

 

Scholarships are available and no girl who wishes to participate will be turned away due 

to inability to pay.   

The financial sustainability of our program depends upon the honesty and integrity of parents 

to pay what they are truly able to afford.  Girls on the Run Mid Michigan is a 501-c3 non 

profit organization.  Scholarships are made possible by the support of local businesses, 

foundations, and individuals.  It is essential that each family contribute as much toward the 

full cost of the registration fee as it can.   

Applying for a partial needs-based scholarship is part of the registration process and is 

based on household income and the number of people living in a household.  Simply 

proceed through the registration form. 


